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MEMORANDUM 
Admin 16-050 

 
To:  City of Seguin City Council 

  Mr. Doug Faseler, City Manager 

 

From: Kevin K. Kelso, Chief of Police 

Subject:      Street Closure for National Night Out 

Date:           September 15, 2016 

 

On October 4th, 2016 the Seguin Police Department will be organizing and conducting 

the annual National Night Out (NNO) event. NNO is an annual community-

building campaign that promotes police-community partnerships and 

neighborhood camaraderie to make our neighborhoods safer, better places to live. 

Block parties are used in NNO to help facilitate these building campaigns. This year's 

NNO event will be hosting approximately thirty block parties at various neighborhoods. 

One of the neighborhoods involved is requesting to close the street to allow for better 

safety for pedestrians attending the party.  The area requesting the street closure is in 

the Chaparral Subdivision and the request is for barricades to be placed at the 

intersection of Cherry Hill Dr/River Oak Dr. and Cherry Hill Dr/Pebble Beach Dr. from 

6:30 pm through 8:30 pm.  The request is to waive any fees for the placement of the 

barricades as well.   
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